
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
DISTRICT OF CONNECTICUT 

Page 1 of 1 

Amended CLERK’S ANNOUNCEMENT 24-03 

NOTICE TO THE BAR AND THE PUBLIC REGARDING  
NEW FILE DATE/TIME STAMP 

To the Public and Bar, Please Be Advised and Take Notice 

This announcement is information only – there is no further action required. 

Effective Tuesday, September 10, 2024, the Clerk’s Office will be using new date/time 
stamp machines for conventional (paper) filings submitted to the Clerk’s Office.  The new 
date/time stamp configuration will still include the date, time, and location of the submission was 
received by the Clerk’s Office, but will be limited to only two lines of text.  The new machines 
will have stamp configurations that are similar to the date/time stamp machines used in the U.S. 
District Court for the District of Connecticut.  

Thank you. 

Date Clerk of Court 
/s/ Pietro Cicolini25-SEP-2024


